
FLORIDA POWER IL LIGHTCOMPANY

November 17, 1981
L-81-483

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director

Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
'Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

Re: Turkey Point Units 3 and 4
Docket Nos. 50-250 and 50-251
Emer ency Plan

In accordance with 10 CFR 50, Appendix E, enclosed are 10 copies each of the
Turkey Point Plant Radiological Emergency Plan Revision 9. Three copies of
thi s revision have been forwarded to the Director of Region II by, copy of this
correspondence.

This Revision reflects a Company organizational change affecting the Emergency
Control Officer position.

Very truly yours,

Robert E. Uhrig
Vice President
Advanced Systems 8 Technology

REU/JJM/mbd

Attachments

cc: J.P. O'Reilly, Region II (3 copies of attachment)
Harold F. Reis, Esquire
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